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Sims-Green, Venessa

From:  Joe Pritchard [JPritchard@lowndescounty.com]
Sent:  Friday, August 27, 2010 8:00 AM

To: Sims-Green, Venessa

Subject: RE: Thank You

Ms. Sims-Green,

I am very appreciative of the opportunity to address the issues presented during our meeting. | have begun my
investigation and should complete all the interviews by the first of next week. All the employees were drug

tested the afternoon of our visit. | will compile all this information in my report to the Commissioner.
Thank you again.

Joe Pritchard
Lowndes County Manager

From: Sims-Green, Venessa [mailto:Venessa.Sims-Green@agr.georgia.gov]
Sent: Thursday, August 26, 2010 9:31 AM

To: Joe Pritchard

Cc: Greene, Mary

Subject: Thank You

Mr. Pritchard:

We just wanted to thank you for taking the time to meet with us yesterday. We appreciated your time and
attention. Please don't hesitate to contact us if you have any additional questions!

Sincerely,
Venessa Sims-Green &
Mary M. Greene, Director

Venessa Sims-Green, Manager

Georgia Department of Agriculture

Animal Protection Section & Equine Health
19 Martin Luther King Jr. Drive SW

Room 128

Atlanta, Georgia 30334

404-656-4914

404-463-8195 (fax)

800-282-5852 (GA Toll Free)
Venessa.Sims-Green@agr.georgia.gov

10/19/2010



